
 

  

Dear Contractor representative, 

İLBANK is pleased to invite contractors to participate in a short contractor survey related to the Post-
Disaster Municipal Services Improvement and Resilience Project (PDMSIRP)—the first Asian 
Development Bank (ADB)-financed project in Türkiye. 

The proposed €150 million sector loan supports the investment program of İLBANK to help restore 
and enhance municipal services in areas affected by the 2023 earthquakes. The project complements 
national recovery efforts and contributes to broader reconstruction goals alongside other development 
partners. 

In line with the government’s “Build Back Better” (BBB) approach, the project will: 

• Establish disaster- and climate-resilient infrastructure in water supply, sanitation, 
stormwater drainage, and solid waste management; 

• Strengthen institutional capacity and promote community awareness for sustainable and 
resilient service delivery; 

• Ensure that all designs and implementation measures comply with updated national seismic 
standards and integrate climate, sustainability, and efficiency improvements. 

To develop a procurement strategy aligned with market realities and interests, and to ensure efficient 
and effective procurement and project implementation, İLBANK is conducting a survey to gather the 
contractor market’s input on: 

• General Experience in municipal infrastructure works, 

• Views on procurement practices under internationally financed projects in Türkiye. 

İLBANK and ADB kindly ask for a few minutes of your time to complete the survey form accessible 
through the following link:  

English 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=eHSrgTyNNkeLVH8r_Z-
iDrnMa9wTz5NFrB4qMbScjiFUMjhQWDlSRUUyQ0hXUkJOSE81VjgxVlM3MC4u&route=shorturl 

Turkish 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=eHSrgTyNNkeLVH8r_Z-
iDrnMa9wTz5NFrB4qMbScjiFUMjMxVjQyUFo1UUw2S1VRQTZBOE5TVjVHWi4u&route=shortur 

Participation in the anonymous survey will be possible until July 4, 2025.  

Thank you in advance for your participation and valuable contribution to this important initiative. 

Best regards, 

İLBANK 
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